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SUPPORT: HB 2013 

 

Thank you, Chairman Smith and members of the House Committee on Taxation. DISH Network and 

DIRECTV, on behalf of our hundreds of thousands of subscribers here in the state, stand in support of HB 

2013. Approximately 300,000 Kansas families and businesses subscribe to satellite TV, in addition to 

approximately 100,000 video streaming subscribers through DIRECTV and Sling TV, DISH’s streaming 

platform.  

Our companies strive to provide low-cost, high-value video and streaming services to Kansans who rely 

on our products for news, education, sports and entertainment, and this bill aligns with the objective of 

protecting consumers and Kansas families on a budget. For that reason, we support HB 2013. 

 

 

  

 


